
GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

DEPARTMENT OF GENERAL SERVICES 
 

   
Addendum No. 3 

To 

 REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NO. DCAM-24-CS-RFP-0013 

DESIGN-BUILD SERVICES FOR  

EMERY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL HVAC UPGRADES 
 

 Issued: February 20, 2024             

  

This Addendum No. 3 is issued and hereby published on the DGS website and is effective as of the date 

shown above. Except as modified hereby, the Request for Proposals (“RFP”) remains unmodified. 

 

Item No. 1:  Addendum No. 1 is hereby revised to read as follows:   
 

  The pre-proposal conference and site visit time is hereby revised to read as follows:  February 

16, 2024, at 1:00 P.M. at Emery Elementary School located at 1720 First Street NE, 

Washington DC 20002.  This site visit has already taken place. 

 

Item No. 2:   A follow-up site visit is hereby scheduled for February 23, 2024, at 1:00 P.M. at Emery 

Elementary School located at 1720 First Street NE, Washington DC 20002. 

 

Item No. 3:  The due date for questions is hereby extended to February 27, 2024, at 2 P.M. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

By:                                    Date:     

       Suzi Tabot 

       Contract Specialist   

  

- End of Addendum No. 3 – 
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